
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

Via: UTC Web Portal 

April 3, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Avista’s Proposed Housekeeping Revisions to Electric Transportation Schedule 77 

Attachments C 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

Attached for filing with the Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

(Commission or WUTC) is a revised electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s, dba Avista Utilities 

(Avista or the Company), proposed revisions to Tariff Schedule 77 Attachment C. 

After discussions with Staff, it was pointed out that Attachment C needed to be corrected 

in that the redlined language on page 5 was not added in the non-redlined version.  

The Company respectfully requests that the proposals described herein be allowed to take 

effect on April 15, 2024.  If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Rendall 

Farley at 509-495-2823 or Paul Kimball at 509-495-4584, or by email at 

paul.kimball@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Paul Kimball 

Paul Kimball 

Manager of Compliance & Discovery 

UE-240172
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